Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Sheldon Hitchcock <slhitchcock@talonlpe.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2017 5:14 PM

To: Connolly, Stephen, NMENV

Cc: Holcomb, Sarah, NMENV; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; '‘Michael Barrett
(mbarrett@limerockresources.com)'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; David Adkins

Subject: FW: West Red Lake Unit #56 Initial C-141 (30-015-28451)

Attachments: 1.4184 - COAs & signed C-141 intial.pdf

Mr. Connolly,

As we discussed on the phone, you can find the reporting email chain below along with the attached initial C-141 and
laboratory analysis. Please let me know if you have any questions or if you need further information.

Respectfully,

Sheldon Hitchcock
Project Manager

Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4021

Cell: 575.689.5198

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD [mailto:Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us]

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2017 11:52 AM

To: 'Michael Barrett (mbarrett@limerockresources.com)' <mbarrett@limerockresources.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock
<slhitchcock@talonlpe.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: ruth.horowitz@state.nm.us; Gregston, Terry <tgregsto@blm.gov>; David Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>
Subject: RE: West Red Lake Unit #56 Initial C-141 (30-015-28451)

RE: Lime Rock * West Red Lake Unit #56 * 30-015-28451 * 2RP-4184
Mike Barrett,

I have included a scanned copy of the signed Initial C-141 Remediation Permit along with an attached Conditions of
Approval. The OCD tracking number for this event is 2RP-4184.

Thank you,



Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD - Artesia District Il

811 S. 1t Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963

Fax: 575-748-9720

From: Sheldon Hitchcock [mailto:slhitchcock@talonlpe.com]

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 2:52 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: ruth.horowitz@state.nm.us; Gregston, Terry <tgregsto@blm.gov>; 'Michael Barrett
(mbarrett@limerockresources.com)' <mbarrett@limerockresources.com>; David Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>
Subject: West Red Lake Unit #56 Initial C-141 (30-015-28451)

Good Afternoon Everyone,

The initial C-141 for the West Red Lake Unit #56 is attached. We collected surface water samples from the river on the
day of the release. The analytical data (attached) which consists of upstream, entry point and downstream samples does
not indicate the presence of any hydrocarbons or elevated chloride levels in the water. This is consistent with the fact
that only a small amount of produced water (0.5bbl) entered the river.

The physical location of each sample point consists of the following: W-1: Upstream, W-2 Entry Point, W-3: Downstream.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Respectfully,

Sheldon Hitchcock
Project Manager

Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4021

Cell: 575.689.5198

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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